
January 19, 2021


Pangaea’s CFO and Managing Director Present at  
The Noble Capital Markets 17th Annual Investor Conference 

Pangaea’s Chief Financial Officer Gianni Del Signore and Managing Director

Mads Petersen presented at NobleCon 17- Noble Capital Market’s Seventeenth

Annual Investor Conference, held virtually this year.


A high-definition, video webcast of the presentation is available on Pangaea’s

website if you click here and as a part of a complete catalog of presentations 

available at Noble Capital Markets’ website: click here.


The webcast and presentation will be archived on the Noble website for 90 days 

following the event.





https://www.pangaeals.com/investors/press-releases-presentations/
https://noble.mediasite.com/mediasite/Play/12be336e392644fe80d83620dea24d781d

